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   Tuesday, 25 June 2024 

Dear Parent 
 
Rewards Trip to Alton Towers/Cinema – Wednesday 17th July 2024 
 
Your child is invited to take part in the rewards trip. Pupils can choose to go to Alton Towers, or to 
go to the Cinema.  
 
Alton Towers Arrangements 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 17th July 2024. Students are required to be at school for 
7.10am.  Please ensure your child arrives promptly. We will depart Alton Towers at 6.00pm and 
return to school at approximately 8.00pm. Students are not required to wear school uniform but 
please ensure sensible clothes are worn to suit the weather conditions as they will spend most of 
the day outside.  Students will need to bring their own lunch. There are facilities to purchase food on 
site; however, at peak times they can be busy and are expensive. Any student eligible for Pupil 
Premium will have a packed lunch provided. 
 
The contribution cost of the trip is £47.50 which covers the cost of the coach and entry into Alton 
Towers. 
 

If you would like your child to attend the trip please pay £47.50 via SCOPAY. The final deadline for 
payment is 1/7/24 Pupils will not be able to attend the trip without parental consent, which can be 
given on SCOPAY. 
 
Any student eligible for Pupil Premium will have a packed lunch provided. If this is applicable, please 
tick the relevant box in SCOPAY.  If there are any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at school. 
 
Cinema Arrangements 
Pupils should arrive at school at the normal time. They are not required to wear school uniform. Their 
dining arrangements will stay as they normally are. They will visit the Plaza cinema in Waterloo in 
the morning and take part in activities in the afternoon. Their school day will end at the usual time.  

 
The contribution cost of the trip is £10 which includes the ticket and the cost of transport.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the trip, give permission, and make a payment of £10 via 
SCOPAY. The final deadline for payment is 1/7/24. Pupils will not be able to attend the trip without 
parental consent, which can be given on SCOPAY. 
 
If you are choosing the cinema option for the rewards trip, please only make a partial payment of 
£10 and note in the comment that you have selected cinema. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr McTeague     Mr Crawford      Ms Holt             Miss Harris 
Year 7 Progress Leader    Year 8 Progress Leader   Year 9 Progress Leader      Year 10 Progress Leader      

 
 

 


